
 

 

 

Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 

2 October 2020 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
7019 2280 0001 9243 9690 

Eric Mankins 
Waste Management 
P.O. Box 241001 
Lodi, CA 95241 

NOTICE 
TENTATIVE REVISED WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 

AND PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR 

CALIFORNIA ASBESTOS MONOFILL, INC.  
WASTE MANAGEMENT, INC. 

 
CALAVERAS COUNTY 

Enclosed for your review is a copy of the tentative order to revise Waste Discharge 
Requirements (WDRs) for California Asbestos Monofill, Inc., in Calaveras County. Also 
enclosed is a notice of public hearing (NOPH) to interested parties, pursuant to §21730 
of Title 27, California Code of Regulations, Section 20005 et seq. (Title 27). The 
enclosed NOPH describes the date, time, and place that the Central Valley Regional 
Water Quality Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) is scheduled to have a 

hearing to consider the adoption of the tentative WDRs. 

Electronic copies of the proposed tentative WDRs and the Notice of Public Hearing are 
available for viewing and downloading on our website at: 
(www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralvalley/board_decisions/tentative_orders). 

Persons wishing to comment on this matter must submit their testimony, evidence, 
and/or comments in writing to the attention of Natasha Vidic at the Central Valley 
Water Board no later than 5:00 p.m. on 2 November 2020.  Written materials received 
after 5 p.m. on 2 November 2020 will not be accepted and will not be incorporated into 
the administrative record if doing so would prejudice any party. 
  

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralvalley/board_decisions/tentative_orders
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If you do not have access to the Internet or otherwise require paper copies of these 
documents, please contact Natasha Vidic at (916) 464-4614 or by email at 
Natasha.Vidic@Waterboards.ca.gov. 

Robert D. Busby, M.S., P.G., C.E.G.  
Supervising Engineering Geologist  
Title 27 Permitting and Mining Unit 

Enclosures: 

1. Notice of Public Hearing 
2. Tentative Waste Discharge Order with Attachments 
3. Tentative Monitoring and Reporting Program 

cc (e-mail only): 
Kate Burger, Mining Program Manager, CVRWQCB, Redding 
Debra Lewis, Calaveras County Planning Department, San Andreas 
Jessica Jahr, Office of Chief Counsel, SWRCB, Sacramento 
Michael Winters and Steven Moeller, Waste Management, San Jose 
Brian Gulewich, Golder Associates, Inc., Roseville  
Editor, Calaveras Enterprise, San Andreas 
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